
 

October 15, 2019 

Dear Saint Kateri School families,  

 The 10th Annual Walk-A-Thon!  was held last Wednesday, and we enjoyed a 

beautiful day!  We began with a Prayer Service led by Fr. Gonyo and a Pep Rally led by our 
new Music Teacher Mr. Dahlson.  This put us in the perfect mindset to walk and run to raise 
money for our school.  Thank you to the Parent’s Association for securing the extra events 
our students were able to participate in because it was such a milestone!  There was face 
painting, obstacle course, bounce house and slide, giant collaborative mural, scavenger 
hunt, karate demonstration by Murray’s Martial Arts and a presentation by Helmer Nature’s 
Center.  Thank to the Walk-A-Thon committee for all the work they have been doing to 
coordinate the event, the fabulous t-shirts and the many business sponsors.  A lot of hard 
work goes into the planning of this event.   
  The children are excited to be able to dress up for Halloween this year.  Please refer 
to the Halloween Costume Guidelines that went home last week when choosing what to 
wear for the big day.  All students must return the signed permission form in order to 
participate.  On Thursday, October 31st we will have a costume parade for Preschool-5th 
grade beginning at 9:00am.  Rain or Shine! 
  Did you know that every month I am reading the same book to every class at Saint 
Kateri School?  Last month’s book was We Don’t Eat Our Classmates by Ryan T. Higgins.  It 
was a humorous book about new beginnings, making friends and being different.  This 
month I will be reading a book, that I love ~ that talks about being curious and problem 
solving.  It is a surprise for now but be sure to ask your children about our read alouds with 
the Principal.      
 Saint Kateri School will be acknowledging Red Ribbon Week next week.  This is a time 
that we talk about healthy choices for our body and spirit.  See the enclosed flyer for fun 
activities our students will be participating in.   
 Saint Kateri School and Saint Kateri Parish will be selling pies together!  They are 
made by Special Touch Bakery; they are delicious and help a good cause.  There is more 
information in the Wednesday folder.  
 Thank you for all you do for your child and Saint Kateri School!  We would not be the 
amazing school we are without your support.   
   
God bless you and your family! 
 
Mrs. Terri Morgan 
Principal, Saint Kateri School  
 



 

 
Thank you to our volunteers from  

Bishop Kearney for helping us during  

the Walk-A-Thon! 

 

 

 

 
Fr. Gonyo began our Walk-A-Thon with  

a prayer with all our school and volunteers.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mark Your Calendars: 

School Picture Day    10/16-10/17 

Saint Kateri Prayer Service in Gym            10/21 

Quiet Mass (3rd/K) 8:45am             10/22 

Red Ribbon Week begins                        10/23 

No Quiet Mass              10/29 

All Saints Day Holy Mass (8:45am-3rd gr) 11/1 

Parent’s Association Meeting 6-7:30pm 11/4 

Election Day Bake Sale   11/5 

Quiet Mass (5th/2nd) 8:45am  11/5 

Quarter 1 ends     11/6 

1st Spirit Day     11/6 

Pie Sale orders due to school    11/6 

Veteran’s Day Prayer Service (1:15pm) 11/8 

NO SCHOOL -Veteran’s Day                       11/11 

Quiet Mass (4th/1st) 8:45am           11/12 

Blessings and Breakfast 7:30am           11/15 

Quiet Mass (3rd/K) 8:45am                       11/19 

School Picture Retake  Day            11/20 

Half Day Dismissal @ 11:30am           11/21 

P/T Conferences 12:00-7:00pm           11/21 

NO SCHOOL P/T Conferences            11/22 

No Quiet Mass             11/26 

NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Recess      11/27-11/29

    

 

 


